
  
 
 

 

 
 

                               
Athens, 20/07/2012. 

 In the attention of 
Mr. Jean-Philippe Huchet 
AIM President 
______________________ 
 
Dear Mr. President, Dear Jean-Philippe,  
 
On the occasion of the AIM Open Letter of 12/07/2012, I would like to express, on behalf 
of the Board of Directors O.A.T.Y.E. and myself personally, our deep gratitude for this 
warm message of support and solidarity towards the Greek Mutual Health Funds in such 
a difficult time for our country. 
  
Greece, its people and its institutions are facing a critical instability and confusion, 
resulting from the political, social and financial mess the crisis has caused, therefore, 
mighty struggles are required in order for us to survive and outstrip all this stiff 
conjuncture. Of course, social violence is not only a side effect of the economical crisis. 
Serious mistakes are being made within Greek and EU framework for the past ten years 
that seem irreparable. 
 
However, I am, and I wish to remain, optimistic for our common European and 
mutualistic future.  It is indeed most essential for us, the Greek Mutual Health Funds and 
for me, as the President of their Federation and as a hard working Greek citizen for all my 
life, to be reassured, supported and countenanced by our Mutual partners, so as to keep 
on fighting towards our common goals and visions with hope.  
 

Wishing you all the best and thanking you for once more, 
Yours sincerely, 

Eleni Spanopoulou 

                                                                                                    
Journalist 

President O.A.T.Y.E. – President E.D.O.E.A.P. 
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